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August 30, 2022 
 

 
VIA AUDIOFILES 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20554 

Attn: Media Bureau – Audio Division 

Re: Surrender of FM Auxiliary Radio Facilities 
WPAT-FM, Paterson, New Jersey (FAC ID 51663) 

 Dear Ms. Dortch: 

WPAT Licensing, Inc. (“WPAT Licensing”) licensee of WPAT-FM auxiliary facility at the 
WPAT(AM) site in Clifton, NJ (FCC File No. BLH-19840409CA) and WPAT-FM auxiliary 
license on Four Times Square (FCC File No. BXLH-20040824AAD), by its attorneys, hereby 
surrenders, and requests that the Commission cancel the auxiliary authorizations that are no longer 
in use.  The main station remains licensed and in use. The cancellation is effective today, August 
30, 2022.  

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

    Respectfully submitted, 
 

      
   /s/    

Nancy A. Ory 
 

 
 

cc:  Khoa Tran 

Nancy A. Ory 
nory@lermansenter.com 

202-416-6791 


